KIMBALL FAMILY ASSOCIATION

TIMING??? LOCATIONP??
YOU TELL US

Many of you already know the
June reunion at Norwich had to be
cancelled for lack of participation.
The KFA Board met the Saturday of
the scheduled weekend to sort out
our problem. (More on that later.)

We knew for some it was a
question of timing; June is not a
good month (neither is July; two
years ago we also cancelled, for the
same lack of interest). We need
more information from you before we
can plan — or not bother — for
another attempt. We feel badly about
this year; our last reunion in Norwich
was well attended; the setting was
great and our quarters very nice. We
had a fine program scheduled, and
the menus selected for our meals
sounded delicious.

We have asked, in the past, for
your input and have received very
few suggestions. This time we are
approaching it in a slightly different
way: we have questions we would
like you to answer for us, please. We
will listen to you.

We are including a questionnaire for
the membership to share its thoughts,
ideas, and suggestions with the Board
of Directors. The Board will meet in
September to discuss the results we
receive from you. The questionnaire is
not just the brainchild of the editor; the
Board discussed what we needed to
know and asked Inez Kimball, our 1st
vice-president and registration
contact, and our corresponding
secretary, Jane Coffin, to prepare
statements and questions. The editor
simply finds space for both.

The questionnaire, after some
thought, is located on pages 7 and 8.
This way, it will be easy to tear off or
cut out the relevant portion and fill it
in.

It should be returned to the KFA
president; address is on page 8; or, if
you prefer, you may send answers, or
anything else you'd like to get off your
mind to the editor. The e-mail address
will also be included on the back for
your convenience. Please let us hear
from you.

2000 SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS

Our three winners this year are:

Kellee Carpenter of Lima, OH,
who is planning to attend Bowling
Green State University, in Bowling
Green, OH.

Robert G. Dugar of Peabody, MA,
who will be attending Springfield
College, in Springfield, MA.

Kate Kraft of Madbury, NH, who
has been accepted at the University
of New Hampshire in Durham, NH.

In our next issue we will tell you
more about our scholarship winners.
Please keep in mind we had no
auction this year, and will rely on you
to help for next year's kids.
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